
JRPP PUBLIC BRIEFING MEETING – 11 May 2011 
 
The Joint Regional Planning Panel was introduced in NSW on 1 July 2009 in order to 
strengthen decision making on regionally significant deverlopment applications (DAs) and 
certain other planning matters.  
 
On 11 May 2011, the Northern Region Joint Regional Planning Panel held a meeting at the 
Tweed Heads Civic Centre Auditorium in Tweed Heads NSW.  
 
The major issues raised from the broader community at the Public Briefing are as follows: 
 

1. Conservation of the Koala and wildlife habitat 
 
2. Wetland Conversation 

 
3. Storm water management plan due to the site being in a signigficant rainfall 

catchment area 
 

4. Protection of flora and fauna 
 

5. Concerns of broad scale land clearing 
 

6. Ecologically sustainability 
 

7. Natural regeneration of the land post development 
 

8. Protection of Aboriginal heritage land 
 

9. Lack of provision for water saving 
 
 
The Panel will meet to determine this matter on Thursday 26th May at the Tweed Heads 
Civic Centre Auditorium. 
 
Dominique Clapoudis 
Panel Secretariat 


